
 

Supporters of  
Highfield Littleport Academy 
 

Camel Road 
Littleport 
CB6 1EW 
 
Chairpersons:  
Mandy Darville &  
Anita Thursby 

 
 6th November 2019  
 
 Dear Parents/carers 
 
SOHLA are busy organising the Christmas fayre to be held on 19th December 2019 
between 9.30am and 11am.  We would be very grateful for any donations for the 
Raffle and tombola for example: 
 
Chocolates, Alcohol, Toiletries, Toys, Teddy bears anything that you could donate 
will help raise funds for the school.  If any parents/carers are available for a few 
hours on the day running a stall it would be a great help you can contact Mandy or 
Anita on hlsohla17@gmail.com or through the SOHLA Facebook page.  For the 
event to go ahead it is essential that we have more parents able to support us. 
 
SOHLA will also be selling raffle tickets at the assembly on the 13th December ready 
for the draw on the 19th December.  
 
Thank you for your continued support  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mandy & Anita 
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